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NHS/2017-18/9/1-1253 August 30, 2017

@ng @ arerits,
Gsalarn - O-Laium,

You are hereby informed that a PTM has been organised for Friday, September 08, 2017
for the students of Pre — School to XII.

In the interest of your ward, both the parents are requested to:

= Strictly follow the time slot given. (available on the school web site “‘www.nhsdelhi.com”)

»  Bring their ward in proper school uniform.

= Bring the Identity card and Almanac of their ward.

=  Meet all the Subject Teachers and the Guardian Teacher of their ward

» Discuss only Academic related issues with the Teachers and the undersigned.

=  ONLY Parents would be allowed. (Brother, sister, uncle, cousins would not be entertained)
Please carry your 1D Proof

The purpose of the PTM is to discuss with you the various points regarding the development of reading

and writing skills in your child and that how we can together help him / her in the overall development of
the personality.

With profound regards,

Yours sincerely,

Sd/-
(Sulekha Mehra)
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